January 24, 1969

Mr. Bill Nittler
P. O. Box 112
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for your reception report! On that aftermidnight program early Monday morning, when everyone else is down
for maintenance, we do seem to get out...but most of our reports
come from the north...particularly mid- and western Canada. Our
tower is on the waterfront, with mountains to the south, southwest,
and a bit to the southeast, and so our signal seems to "squirt"
north even though we are not directional. And our saltwater ground
seems to add to our coverage in all directions.

I believe, however, that yours is the furthest east we have ever received. At any rate, I can positively confirm from the information you provide that you did, indeed, receive KMBY.

I enclose a coverage map which contains the technical data, except that we operate nighttimes with 250 watts power.

Thanks again for your report. Good DXing.

Sincerely,

Eric G. Norberg

Program Director

KMBY